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           FROM PRESIDENT CHANTELLE 

& YOUR BOARD………….. 
. 

 
 

 
 

Christmas is Family, Friends, Hope, Joy, Memories, 
Peace and Love 

 
 

 

  There’s More to Christmas 

 

There’s More to Christmas … 

There’s more, much more to Christmas 

Than candle-light and cheer; 

It’s the spirit of sweet friendship 

That brightens all the year; 

It’s thoughtfulness and kindness, 

It’s hope reborn again, 

For peace, for understanding 

And for goodwill to men! 

 

 

 
 

Thank you everyone who volunteered on our Christmas Trailer 
Raffle during the past few weeks, especially those who did 
multiple and extra shifts. The lucky winner will be drawn on 
23rd December. Details to follow soon. 
 

 
       
 



 

   
                
 

 
 
 

 
CAMDEN ROTARY CLUB 

 
Please send email or any enquiries to 

 
camdenrotaryattendance@gmail.com 

 
IMPORTANT  

 

Continuing in the New Year our meetings will commence 
at 7pm. The meeting program will start with Club 
announcements and the meal will be served at 7.10p.m. 
The guest speaker will commence at 7.40p.m. and the 
meeting will conclude at 8.30pm.  
 
As previously advised, you must register your attendance 
at the front door of the Golf Club to comply with 
Registered Club and COVID-19 requirements, which 
includes a temperature check. 
 
For those watching via Zoom, PLEASE NOTE that new 
security arrangements imposed by Zoom require that we 
use a passcode for anyone wishing to join the meeting.   
 
If NOT attending the meeting in person at the Golf Club, 
you must register your apology by email (no later than 
midday Wednesday) to 
camdenrotaryattendance@gmail.com 
 
(If you are unwell, are concerned about your or your 
family’s health or prefer not to meet face-to face at this 
time, please follow the Zoom link to join us.) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Welcome to our new Camden Rotarian, Cliff Reece 

who was inducted at our Christmas Party by MC 
PDG Stephen and DG Warwick Richardson. Cliff’s 

mentor is Bruce Farquharson.  
 

 
 

.       

Congratulations to Glenys McKenzie & Janice 
Newport for their very well deserved Paul Harris 

Fellow (PHF) recognitions. 
 
 

 
 

 
 

    
 
 

 

 
 

Have you checked us out on Facebook yet? 
 

Great way to keep in touch with Rotary.  
 

https://www.facebook.com/camdenrotaryclub 
 

Please don’t forget to ‘’like’’ and ‘’share’’ our posts to 
increase our media reach in the community. 

 
____________________________________________________ 
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Rob, Mike & The Social Team 

 
Thursday 14th January 2021  

 
Party Time at the Curry Reserve 

 
What a start to 2021 we have lined up for members, with a 
3-course meal at Curry Reserve for the ridiculously low price 
of $25 per head. A five-star meal should not be missed at this 
price so bring your partners as well. A fun and relaxed night 
of fellowship is on offer, and COVID-19-safe practices will be 
in place to ensure your personal health and safety. The night 
is starting at 6.30pm at the large barbeque shed at Curry 
Reserve, next door to the Tourist Information Centre across 
the road from the lettuce farm on the way in to Camden. The 
Fellowship Committee of Rob, Mike, Jacqueline and John 
have worked hard on the menu so check it out below 
 
Entrée: A plate of prawns comprised of tiger prawns and 
crystal bay prawns, with home-made seafood sauce and 
bread rolls straight from the oven 
Main: A piece of “A” grade boneless sirloin steak cooked to 
your liking plus a legendary sausage from Tildsley’s Butchers. 
The meat will be accompanied by fresh garden salad, pasta 
salad and coleslaw  
Sweets: President Chantelle loves to cook and she has 
offered to make something special for sweets. Hopefully you 
will still be able to fit in sweets, but we always leave a space 
for sweets, don’t we? 

 

          
 
After the meal, and as fellowship continues, there will be 
watermelon to freshen the palate. A bottle of water will be 
available upon arrival for participants but all other drinks are 
BYO. Disposable cups will be provided, as well condiments, 
serviettes, hand sanitiser etc. The price also includes a raffle 
ticket for an outstanding prize, which will be drawn towards 
the end of the night. 

 
NB. Please advise the Attendance Committee 

camdenrotaryattendance@gmail.com of your intention to 
attend or apologise for our first night out in 2021. 
Remember, the Club’s attendance rules apply to this 
meeting so you will owe $25 to the club if you don’t advise 
attendance if you are not coming.  
 
If you want to pay by transferring $25 per head to the club 
A/C, the details are: 

BSB 062516 
Account 28008282 
Name Rotary Club of Camden Inc. 
(Make sure you indicate your name when you do the 

transfer, otherwise Alek won’t know who the money is 
from.) 

 
 
 
 

 
Sunday 21st February – Family Picnic Day for Lunch 

 

    
 
Venue:  The home of Christine and Mike Scarce 
Start Time:  11.30am for 12noon 
Food:   You can bring your own picnic hamper and drinks, or 
we can organise a pre-packed lunch box per person for 
about $30, or a family pack for about $60. (Details to follow 
soon.) 
What to bring:   A comfortable chair or picnic rug and a 
sense of humour. Oh yeah, and bring your partners too. 
NB. This is a family picnic day, so partners, children, and 
grand-children are invited. There will be activities for kids 
as long as we know who is coming and what their ages are. 
More information about this function will be rolled out in 
the new year, and the sheet will go around club meetings in 
the new year to collect names. 
(Rob, Mike and The Social Team) 
_________________________________________________ 
 

MEMBER NEWS 
 
Happy Birthday Aaron Hodges 31st December  
 

 Rotary Anniversary -14 years 
 

 Rotary  
Anniversary both on 31st December 

Matt Playford- Rotary Anniversary – 12 years. 
 

 Update on our Secretary Chris Evans. 
 
Please keep Chris, Ruth & family in your prayers and 
thoughts as Chris recovers from major surgery last week.  
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CHRISTMAS PARTY 
 

 

                                                    
       Chocolates-thankyou Jacquie & Paul         Programme                      Epicure Hamper Raffle. 
    

       
 

        

                
 
 

                       



 
 
 
 
  
 

                              
 

 

                                                         
 

                   
 

                                    
 
                                                                                                                                                                                        Santa’s little helpers 

 

                                    
 

Happy snaps from our Christmas Party courtesy of Kevyn and Jo 


